Minutes of the Cowan Commercial & Community Club

The Cowan Commercial Club met on Monday evening, October 24th, at Cowan Center for the Arts with the following members in attendance:  Dianne Bass, Mary Bledsoe, Christina Britt, Joyce Brown, Kasey Maxwell, and Jarod Pearson.

Mary called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m.

The minutes from the previous meeting were accepted as presented.  No update was available on the Treasury, but we were aware of some membership dues that had been received since our last update.

Joyce gave an update on Halloween in the Park, which is coming together.  We could use some additional candy and prizes.  The door is always open for groups and individuals to host games as well.

Commercial Club will have a booth at the Halloween event and we would like to have some information on local businesses.  Jarod agreed to put something together and bring it to the event.

The members gathered updates on the Christmas Open House.  The food drive is under way as well.

The downtown businesses are holding roundtable discussions on occasion.  This has helped us keep everyone engaged and continue the progress we are making to vitalize the retail community.

Kasey is moving forward with plans to provide a small tree at the cabin and to put together a tree lighting ceremony the evening of the open house.

With no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,


[bookmark: _GoBack]Jarod Pearson, Secretary
